Dear Parents/Carers
 
As you will be aware, due to the impact of COVID-19 on our school, we have staggered our start and finish times over the past academic year. 
 
I acknowledge this must have been challenging for you at times, and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all on behalf of school staff, for your patience and cooperation during this period.  
 
However, as we now enter the next phase of the COVID-19 recovery plan, with restrictions lifting nationally, we believe the time is right to return to our normal school start and finish. This will allow ALL students to take part in a full timetable.  

We ask for your patience and cooperation during the first few weeks.  With everyone arriving at the same time (and more children attending school due to an increase in school roll from September 2021), there will be a longer queue and wait time. Vehicles will be directed when to come on site and where to park.

 
THIS PLAN WILL COMMENCE FROM MONDAY 7TH JUNE 2021 
and will mean:

1. ALL students should be at school by 9.00am
2. Please drive towards the temple, turn around and join the queue on the 
left-hand side 
3. PLEASE DO NOT ENTER SITE UNTIL TOLD TO DO SO
4. Follow guidance given as to where to REVERSE PARK
5. Please leave PROMPTLY and safely to allow more vehicles on site
6. ALL students will finish school at 3.00pm


 
Again, many thanks for your support and kind words over these past few months.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting me.

Let’s finish this academic year safely, 'getting it right for everyone'.


 Kind regards
 
Eileen Pace
 
Assistant Headteacher
The Meadows School
Dudley Road East
Oldbury
B69 3BU
 
Tel:  0121  569  7080
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